Whitney, Rob

From: jim chambers [royalfork @ qwestoffice.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2011 3:54 PM

To: Whitney, Rob

Subject: Cold Springs Creek Water

Rob,

Due to the fact that both elected watermasters (IDWR and Gary Ellis) are unable to perform their responsibilities for this
2011 season, will we be having another election?

It seems both necessary and reasonable.
Jim

Jim Chambers

6874 Fairview Ave.
Boise, ID 83704
208/322-5600 (office)
208-322-0149 (fax)



